Penn Charter Summer Camps-Youth & Money Camps
Circus Arts Camp & Start Your Business

3000 W School House Lane, Philadelphia, PA 19144

215-844-3460 ext. 364

summercamps@penncharter.com
Dear Friends:


Welcome to Youth & Money Camps!  We have two amazing weeks of marketing, sales and teamwork by doing, with cycles, juggling balls and Build your web site and start your business.  This information applies to those attending of our two sessions, which June 26-30 (Circus Arts Camp) and July 10-14.  Camp begins at 9:00 a.m. and drop-off should be via Fox St. in the back of the campus.  Pull up the back driveway and drop-off on the loop between the Field House and Graham Athletics Center near the Lower School greenhouse.  A counselor will be stationed here to assist your camper and help direct him/her to our meeting place, which is the 4rd grade classroom located on the second floor of the Lower School Building (Room 208).   Pick-up is at 3:30 p.m. and will be at the same loop (or adjacent blue-surface playground).  If it is raining campers will be in the Lower School 4rd Grade Classroom instead of the playground. For families who sign for early drop-off and/or late pick-up, “early-bird” drop off is at the Kindergarten playground via the Fox Street entrance, and after-care pick up is in the basement of the Lower School or the blue surface playground.
There are many pertinent things to know to maximize your child’s enjoyment and participation.  Dress is casual (please wear sneakers) and we will be both inside and outside so dress appropriately and apply sunscreen to your child if he/she burns easily. We will not be eating lunch until 12:00 so please supply a mid-morning snack. Lunch will be provided.  Also, please be sure to supply your child with a hard drive to save the work on his/her business plan.  Please have him/her bring his/her favorite game for breaks but leave valuables at home. 
Please, make sure the medical form is filled out by your family physician and have it returned before the first day of camp. The medical form is available on our registration site and the web site. Campers will not be permitted to participate in any activity unless we have the completed medical form.  We will have a nurse on staff all day so please call the camp office if you need to bring in any medications or if you need to inform us of your child’s special needs.
We look forward to having your child attend camp. Please don’t hesitate to call the camp office if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely, 

Charlie Kaesshaefer



Pam Rich-Wheeler 
Summer Camps Director


Youth & Money Camp Director
